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Whats new in the Vineyard

Important Announcements
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Have you been getting our emails? If not please update your email address by sending an email
with update in the subject line to steve@lenneestate.com

After the driest spring on record the vines started to show
the first signs of flowering right before Memorial Day. 
After some brief heat, early June gave us  cool, showery 
weather which can result in  a lighter fruit set. Grape vines
 are self pollinating and the amount of fruit we get is 
dependent on heat and light. This year  we are experiencing
 “June Gloom” which is typical.

Typically harvest starts 90days after flowering or “bloom”
as we refer to it so it looks like a harverst in mid-September
this year but time will tell. 

Please refer to our web site and facebook 
pages on upcoming events. 

All of our employees are vaccinated at this 
time and we hope you are too. 


